
Dear City Council Members,  
 
I cannot state this loud enough to be heard, please do not let this beautiful unique and 
historic landscape turn into yet another mini Mississauga. 
 
Guelph has deemed itself a Green City. I am beginning to wonder is the green for the colour 
of money? as the decisions that continue to be made within this City are not based on what 
the citizens want, it's based on how much revenue the City will gain. 
 
The citizens no longer have a voice, are no longer heard and are no longer important. 
 
I cannot state this loud enough DO NOT AGREE to the plan below as outlined in the Ontario 
Reformatory Heritage Conservation District Plan and Guidelines below; 
 
HCD Policies encourage the adaptive re-use of existing built heritage attributes and 
landscape heritage attributes as mixed land uses and allow for intensification and 
residential development where deemed appropriate by the City.   
 
The Urban Park Guelph initiative is the answer here, for the citizens, for visitors to Guelph, 
for the wetlands, for the wildlife, for the heritage, for the citizens of today and the 
generations that follow. 
 
Do what is morally, ethically and environmentally right, protect this land. 
 
With gratitude and sincerity, 
Chrissy Saillian 

Kingsmill Ave  
Guelph, ON  
 




